
Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 – Release of Information 
  
Subject: Unusable Homes 
  
Thank you for your request for information of 03 October 2024 where you asked for: 
 

1. The number of residential properties that Cloch Housing Association is 
currently responsible for? 
 

2. The number of these homes which are currently considered unusable or are 
considered unfit for habitation as they do not meet The Tolerable Standard 
under the Housing (Scotland) Act 1987? 
 

3. The number of these homes which currently have tenants living in them?: 
  

 
 
Your request has been processed and considered under the terms of the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. The information requested is provided below. 
 

1. Cloch Housing Association are responsible for 1441 properties. 
 

2. Cloch Housing Association do not have any homes that are “below the 
Tolerable Standard”. We do have six ‘day to day’ void properties. 
 

3. Cloch Housing Association do not have any tenants living in homes that are 
“below the Tolerable Standard”. 
 
 
 

Please note that this response constitutes full release under the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. 
 


